
 

 
St. Clare’s Preschool 

School Year 2024-25 
 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________   Date: ______________________ 

 

Photograph / Videorecording Permission 
The teachers may occasionally take photographs or videos of your children in school. These photos are 

used for the following purposes only: 

1. To share with you as a memory, at the end of the school year 

2. To post on classroom bulletin boards 

3. To show you your child at school 

4. To share with currently-enrolled preschool families via ProCare (especially if there has been a 

special activity) 

 

Photos of children’s faces will not be posted on our website or social media without explicit permission.  

 

_____  I give permission for photos and videos 

_____  I do not give permission for photos and videos 

 

Field Trips 
The teachers may take the children on occasional walking field trips around our church campus or to the 

St. Clare’s garden. This will always be done under close supervision. If your class(es) plans to leave the 

licensed preschool campus, you will receive notification and be asked to provide assigned permission slip 

in advance of the field trip.  

 

I understand these arrangements:_________________________________________________ 

(parent / guardian signature) 

 

Sunscreen Permission 
I hereby authorize staff of St. Clare’s Preschool to apply sunscreen (lotion or cream only, NO SPRAY) to 

my child as needed. I agree to provide sunscreen (lotion or cream only, NO SPRAY) for my child, with my 

child’s name on it for this purpose. We ask that families apply sunscreen in the morning before coming to 

school. Staff will reapply sunscreen in the afternoon for children who attend full-day. 

 

I authorize sunscreen application:  

(parent / guardian signature) 


